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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

Today I am here commenting on the Midas Gold's proposed Stibnite Gold Project in the headwaters of the

Salmon river system. I have great concerns regarding this proposed mining project. Not only will it completely

destroy the pristine head waters and the beauty that comes with it, but greatly impact the Fish habitat and the

recreation of 1000's of people for years to come. Even if everything goes according to plan, 20 percent of

Chinook Salmon as well as 27 percent of bull trout will lose critical habitat. We must keep this area pristine and in

its natural state

 

Sincerely,

a concerned American


